

Pilgrims' Way Primary School



Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton Pilgrims' Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU Telephone: 01227 760084

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk

9th February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to be working with the King's School Canterbury to offer the children some wonderful opportunities. Zebra class have been invited to visit the geology lab to make fossils and stay for lunch. All dietary requirements will be catered for and you will not need to provide/book a lunch for that day.

This trip is being funded by the King's School so there is no payment needed.

The trip is planned for **Wednesday 22nd February**. They will be walking to the King's School arriving there at 11:00am and will be back in time for a normal collection at 3pm.

Kind regards,

Mrs E Campbell